Notes on Contributors

JOHN ALGEQO teaches at the University of Georgia. His latest published book is
the Third Edition of The Origins and Development of the English Language
(New York: Harcourt Brace Jovanovich, 1982), on which he collaborated with
the late Thomas Pyles. GRACE ALVAREZ-ALTMAN, Vice President of the
American Name Society, directs the Conference on Onomastics Sciences held
annually during the first week of June. In addition to her teaching and her work in
literary onomastics, she publishes the Lorca Newsletter and coordinates the
activities of the Lorca Society. EUGENE GREEN teaches English at Boston
Unlversny and has published extensively on early Massachusetts history. AN-
DRE LAPIERRE teaches Linguistics at the University of Ottawa and is Secretary
for the Canadian Society for the Study of Names. He served also as the 1982
CSSN Programme Chairman. MARTHA O’NAN is Chairperson of the Depart-
ment of Foreign Languages at the State University College at Brockport, New
York. HERBERT PENZL, Professor Emeritus, Department of German, Univer-
sity of California at Berkeley, continues to publish outstanding articles on
German philology and linguistics.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The XVth International Congress of Onomastic Sciences is scheduled to be
held in Leipzig in August, 1984. Details will be announced to the membership
when they are received by the Executive Secretary.

NAMES INSTITUTE

The Twenty-Second Names Institute will be held on May 7, 1983, Fairleigh
Dickinson University, Madison, NJ. Submit titles of papers and 100-word
abstracts to Professor E. Wallace McMullen, Director, Names Institute, 15
Rosewood Drive, Madison, NJ 07940 (tel. 201-377-4557).
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